
 

For Local 8 Members at Sea Mar Homecare 
November 27, 2023 

   
We are Telling Sea Mar “We Need to See Higher 
Standards for Us All” 
 
Workers unite and vote to reject the tentative agreement, demanding we return to 
negotiations for higher standards. 
 
As frontline workers and union members, it is our decision to accept a new contract 
that will work for us and our families.  Our bargaining team worked hard to move Sea 
Mar and we came together in record numbers to our meetings to demand better.   
Our voice and our vote are clear:  We will not accept a contract until there are higher 
standards. 
 
We will fight for higher standards by demonstrating that we stand united.   Our next 
step is to start meetings to plan what actions we will take.   It is important to know 
that as we continue to plan actions, we will also be meeting with a mediator to help us 
communicate with Sea Mar about why we need a contract that brings more to support 
us and our families.  As one union, frontline workers will have their voices heard and 
we will always work toward the highest standards for us all.    
 
Worker Union Zoom Meeting – November 30th 
 
Join us and discuss: 

• Update on our bargaining priorities 
• Our power at work  



• Calendar of events  
 

 
 
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Jesse Holtzinger-
Cruz at jesse@opeiu8.org or 800-600-2433 ext. 140. 

Zoom Mee�ng Join Zoom 
Thursday November 30th 

 

6:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

htps://us02web.zoom.us/j/88214527906?pwd=R0J
5OG1Mqmpja3Y3alZRc001c1Awdz09&from=addon 
 

 Meeting ID: 882 1452 7906 
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